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RE: Kingwood Area Annexation ordinance copy

Yes, That intersec�on was included in the 1996 annexa�on Ordinance. There is a map included in the Ordinance that shows
the boundary of the area annexed. Evergreen Dr. can be seen inside the boundary.
 

Please note my new number: 832-393-6552

Rupesh Koshy, City of Houston Planning & Development Department

 
From: Nichole Bowden [mailto:Nichole@bowdenlandservices.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 12:43 PM 
To: Koshy, Rupesh - PD <Rupesh.Koshy@houstontx.gov> 
Subject: Re: Kingwood Area Annexa�on ordinance copy
 
That's what I thought too....I'm not sure where she is seeing that reference.

Were you able to confirm the intersection was included in the ordinance previously sent???

Nichole Bowden
832-540-8843
 

Koshy, Rupesh - PD <Rupesh.Koshy@houstontx.gov>
Tue 5/22/2018 1:13 PM
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From: Koshy, Rupesh - PD <Rupesh.Koshy@houstontx.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 12:40:45 PM 
To: Nichole Bowden 
Subject: RE: Kingwood Area Annexa�on ordinance copy
 
We just checked the old MUD maps we have and don't see any MUD or an Improvement District for that par�cular
intersec�on (Evergreen Dr. and Holly Ln. in Kingwood). 
 
Please note my new number: 832-393-6552 
Rupesh Koshy, City of Houston Planning & Development Department 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Koshy, Rupesh - PD  
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 11:32 AM 
To: 'Nichole Bowden' <Nichole@bowdenlandservices.com> 
Subject: Kingwood Area Annexa�on ordinance copy 
 
 
A�ached is a scanned copy of the annexa�on ordinance for the Kingwood area. A total of 18.4275 Sq miles was annexed
through this Ordinance. 
 
Please note my new number: 832-393-6552 
Rupesh Koshy, City of Houston Planning & Development Department 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: RICOH.COHSCAN@HOUSTONTX.GOV [mailto:RICOH.COHSCAN@HOUSTONTX.GOV]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 11:31 AM 
To: Koshy, Rupesh - PD <Rupesh.Koshy@houstontx.gov> 
Subject: Message from "PDWLKAR614C3504" 
 
This E-mail was sent from "PDWLKAR614C3504" (MP C3504). 
 
Scan Date: 05.22.2018 11:30:51 (-0500) 
Queries to: RICOH.COHSCAN@HOUSTONTX.GOV
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